Dear Beebe Families,

Welcome to the start of the 2022/23 school year. It is my hope that you and your family are
finding joy while making wonderful memories. Our staff is excited to open up the start of the
2022/23 school year on Wednesday, August 17, 2022. This communication will provide you
specific details about the upcoming school year. Should you have further questions, please feel
free to contact our school office at 630-420-6332. While we still have limited hours for the next
couple of weeks, you can leave a message and we will get back to you in a timely manner. You
may obtain important information through our school website at: Beebe Website

New Student Tours:

We will offer our families the opportunity to visit the school on August 9, 2022 between 8:30 -
9:45 for a tour of the building. This will be a student led four and should take approximately 15
minutes. Classroom teachers will not be available at this time.

Classroom Teacher Assignments:

Classroom and teacher assignments for kindergarten through fifth grade will be posted through
Infinite Campus on Wednesday, August 11 at 3:00 p.m. Parents will access their child’s
classroom assignment via the Infinite Campus Parent Portal. Visit the District 203 website
(http://www.Naperville203.org) and click on the Campus Portal link on the left side. Follow the
prompts to create your parent account. If you have difficulty with your account, contact the help

desk by email af parentsupport@naperville203.org.

School Supply Kits:

Supply kits were ordered directly through a vendor and once they arrive at Beebe will be
delivered directly to your child’s classroom for the first day of school. You can access our supply
list through the Beebe website if you did not purchase these kits through Home & School.

Transportation Information:

All bus riders will be met by staff members at the start of the school year to guide children to
their grade level classrooms. While tfransportation information can be accessed in the Campus
Portal (http://www.Naperville203.org) starting on August 10 at 3:00 p.m., please check back
frequently, including the day before school starts, as changes can occur in routes and pick-up
times. If you need assistance regarding tfransportation information, call the Transportation
Department at 630-420-6464.

Please enjoy the remainder of the summer and please keep in mind that we are your partners in
your child’s education. Always reach out fo us if you have questions, need clarification, or
concerns.

Go Bobcats!
Christine O'Neil, Principal
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